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t_—Original Message— 
From: mstevenstrucking@gmail.com [mailto:webmaster@puc.state.oh.us] 
Sent: Wednesday, August 20, 2014 12:28 PM 
To: Puco ContactOPSB 
Subject: OPSB-ContactUs 

This form was sent at: Aug 20, 2014 12:28 PM ^ 

C0NTACT_REA50N: Comment ^ -(^ 
TITLE: Not Selected ^ ^ ^ 
FIRST_NAME: mike " " ^ ^ 9 -
LAST_NAME: Stevens ( ^ ^ ^ 
EMAIL: mstevenstrucking@gmail.com ( ^ ' ^ "-^ 
PHONE_NUMBER: 419-680-4404 " ^ -Vg <^ 
ALTERNATIVE_PHONE_NUMBER: 419-680-4404 < 
STREET_ADDRESS1: 3114 Sr 13 
STREET__ADDRESS2: 
CITY: greenwich 
STATE: OH 
ZIP: 
COUNTY: Huron 
COUNTRY: USA 
COMPANY_NAME: 
CASE_NUMBER: 
COMMENTS: Case 13 0090 El ban 
Wind turbines are gonna end being our Robles if we don't get your help. We the people of greenwich 

deserve to be heard again. We need another meeting to be held on this matter. We now know what 
turbines will do to our neighborhood and especially the health to our families. Please help us in forcing 
greenwich wind park into another meeting with the public of greenwich. 
thank you 
Mike Stevens 
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